
               

 

 

 

Friday,3rd March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

We will be holding a book fair in the hall each afternoon between 3:30 and 

4:00pm. The book fair will be open every afternoon from Friday, 31st March to 

Wednesday 5th April. 

 

Please come and purchase a book with your child. We look forward to seeing you 

there.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 
             

 
 

St Edmund’s RC Primary School 
Diocese of Westminster 

Follow us on @stedmundsschoo1 

For school information: http://www.stedmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk/ 

 


